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1 message

CAO ERD <cao.erd@lacity.org> Wed, May 21, 2025 at 9:05 AM
To: CAO ERD City Unions - LACERS members <cao.erd-city-unions-lacers-members@]acity.org>, CAO ERD City Unions -
LAFPPS members <cao.erd-city-unions-lafpps-members@lacity.org>

Cc: caogroup? <caogroup?@lacity.org>

Greetings,

Pursuant to California Assembly Bill 2561 (AB 2561), the City Council has scheduled a
hearing on Tuesday, May 27, 2025, during the City Council's regularly

scheduled meeting to allow recognized employee organizations to present information
on the City's current status of position vacancies, recruitment, and retention efforts.

The Office of the City Administrative Officer and the Personnel Department have filed
memoranda with the City Council on this topic under Council File 25-0600-S1.

Please direct questions to your Employee Relations liaison or reply to this message.

Thank you.

Office of the City Administrative Officer
Employee Relations Division

200 N. Main Street, Room 1200

City Hall East

Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 978-7676
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